From: Courtney L Dillard

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Please oppose HB 2795 & HB 3118 (efforts to repeal/gut Measure 18 - bears & cougars)
Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 6:07:50 AM

Members of the Natural Resources Committee,

It has come to our attention that efforts are once again underway to repeal or gut Measure 18
which protects Oregon's black bears and cougars from unsportsmanlike activities. | urge you
to support the will of the people and be an advocate for compassion by once and for all putting
an end to these assaults on a measure voters passed not once, but twice.

Respectfully,
Courtney Dillard & Matt Webber
Portland, OR
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